
CITY OF 
RICHMOND 

 TEXAS 

 

REQUEST FOR 
PROPOSALS  

WATER METER READING SERVICES  

 
The City of Richmond is soliciting proposals to provide for water meter reading services.  Sealed, written 
proposals must be received no later than 2 p.m. on Thursday, January 4, 2018.  Proposals submitted 
after that date and time will not be considered.  The City reserves the right to reject any or all 
proposals and to award a contract based upon the best value for the City.  The City intends to 
recommend a service provider to the City Commission January 15, 2018.  The proposed services would 
begin March 1, 2018.  This is a request for proposals, not a competitive bid process.  Proposals shall be 
sealed, clearly marked and delivered to:  City of Richmond, Attn:  Laura Scarlato, City Secretary, 402 
Morton Street, Richmond, TX 77469 

 
The RFP is available on the City’s Website at the following link:  
http://www.richmondtx.gov/departments/requests-for-proposals-qualifications-and-bids 
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